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LDEQ offering “Sneak Preview” of new version of Electronic Data Management System (EDMS) 
 

(BATON ROUGE) - The Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality (LDEQ) is offering a preview of their 
new version of the Electronic Data Management System (EDMS), which will go live June 30.  
 

EDMS, instituted in 2006, is a key component of LDEQ’s Integrated Data Management System and is the 
electronic depository of official records that have been created or received by LDEQ. In keeping with the 
regulations, LDEQ continues to monitor and implement best practices for securing confidential and security-
sensitive records and information.  

The updated version of EDMS will be available for a sneak preview starting today. Anyone interested in using 
the new version of EDMS can access it via a link in the top banner of the "classic" EDMS or by visiting 
https://edms.deq.louisiana.gov/edmsv2. 
  
In addition to an updated design, enhanced search capabilities (including using filters to refine your search), 
we have added options to save searches and receive notifications when new items matching the search are 
added to EDMS. Another feature is the ability to locate your Agency Interest number (AI) on a proximity map 
and seeing other AIs within a designated radius. Video tutorials on the new features are available in the Help 
section. 
 
Both the updated EDMS and the “classic” version of EDMS will be available for a period of time after the new 
version goes live. If you have any feedback, go to the EDMS Contact Us page and let us know what you think.  
 
To view documents that are not available on the Internet, you may submit a Public Records Request. You may 
also view and print from the EDMS by visiting one of LDEQ’s Public Records Centers, located at LDEQ 
Headquarters in Baton Rouge, or any of LDEQ’s Regional Offices. Regional Offices are generally open 8 a.m. – 
4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday, but we request that you contact the office ahead of your visit to ensure 
that someone will be available to assist you. 
 
For assistance or for more information on accessing documents, please visit LDEQ’s Information and Records 
page or call 225-219-5337 or toll-free 1-866-896-5337. 

 

https://edms.deq.louisiana.gov/edmsv2

